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October 24, 2016 
 
 

Via Web Portal and  
Overnight delivery 

 
 
 
Mr. Steven King, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 
 Re: Docket No. UT-161152 
  Request to Withdraw Submission for Approval of Fully 

Negotiated CMRS Interconnection Agreement 
 
Dear Mr. King: 
 
 Pursuant to conversations with your office on October 24, 2016, we would like to 
respectfully request that the submission in the above-referenced docket for Approval of Fully 
Negotiated Commercial Mobile Radio Services (CMRS) by and between CenturyTel of 
Cowiche, Inc. d/b/a CenturyLink; CenturyTel of Inter Island, Inc. d/b/a CenturyLink; CenturyTel 
of Washington, Inc. d/b/a CenturyLink and Charge Communication Inc. be withdrawn in its 
entirety. 
 
 The reason for the withdrawal is that Charge Communication Inc. is not a registered 
entity with the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Josie G. Addington 
Legal Assistant III 

 
/jga 
 
Enclosures 
cc: Andrew Benton, CEO, Charge Communication Inc. 
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